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[bookmark: _GoBack]Heller on Short-Term FISA Extension: “That’s no way to govern.”

(Washington, DC) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller issued the following statement after the Senate passed a short-term two week extension known as the Foreign Intelligence Surveillance Act (FISA) Improvements Act of 2015.

“I am extremely disappointment the United States Senate is choosing to not only ignore the 
will of the American people, but it is failing to uphold their civil liberties. Americans and Nevadans have demanded transparency, accountability, and a right to privacy from the federal government.”

Heller continued, “The USA FREEDOM legislation carefully balances the rights of Americans’ with the needs of the intelligence community as it works to protect us every day. That is the exact reason it passed with overwhelming support in the House of Representatives. Instead of completing the necessary reforms to our nation’s surveillance programs, today’s vote punts these tough decisions another two weeks and allows the NSA to continue its illegal bulk collection of Americans’ call records. That’s no way to govern.”  

###

[image: http://www.heller.senate.gov/public/vendor/_skins/heller/images/newsletter/icon_fb.png] [image: http://www.heller.senate.gov/public/vendor/_skins/heller/images/newsletter/icon_tw.png] [image: http://www.heller.senate.gov/public/vendor/_skins/heller/images/newsletter/icon_yt.png]




image2.png




image3.png




image4.png




image1.png
Press Release D





